
From: in2dux
To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Cc: info@akwildsheep.org
Subject: Movi Testing for Domestic Sheep and Goats
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 10:17:15 AM

Shannon Miller

As a 60 year resident of Alaska an active outdoor enthusiasts and hunter, I am very concerned
with how Movi  will effect our wild game population in Alaska if additional steps are not
taken to help understand and address the issue better.  I believe the following methods are
good firsts steps to help gather data to determine the overall impact.

I support the need to test all domestic sheep and goats to determine the number of cases being
brought into the State of Alaska.

I support adding Movi to the Reportable Disease List and requiring same-day reporting.

I support Movi testing through AAVLD accredited diagnostic laboratories

The effort put forth if followed will help understand how big a problem this is towards our
wild game population thus allowing for determining what additional steps the State will need
to take to better manage this important issue effecting our wildlife populations.

Sincerely 
Duncan Purvis

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10e, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone
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